Letter of Request
December 30, 2024
To: City of Killeen Planning & Zoning
Re: 945 Schrader Road. Property ID 25142

From: Richard Dadamo and Cathryn Dadamo

We purchased the property at 945 Schrader Road in October 2024 and are requesting
the property be re-zoned to A-R1. We plan to build our retirement home on the property

. and understand the lot has to be re-zoned to begin the process of obtaining an address,
connecting water, electric and other utilities.

The property is located on a private road that our deed provides right-of-way access to.
We do not believe that building our house will impact the surrounding properties.

Our request to re-zone is consistent with the Future Land Use Management (FLUM)
plan.

Thank you for considering our Zoning Change Application.
Sincerely,
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Richard Dadamo
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Cathryn Dadamo



